
From:
To: Planning
Cc: s
Subject: planning approvals
Date: 03 November 2022 10:33:29

Following the Parish Council meeting on 1st November 2022 No objections were raised for the
following planning applications.
 
NYM/2022/0325 Roxby Hill farm
RDC/22/01116/House The Orchard Wilton Road
NYM/2022/0724 Meadow barn Westgate
NYM/2022/0764 Courtyard Dalby Forest Visitor Centre
 
For information Parish Clerk, Emma Douglas-Smith is still on sick leave. We apologise if, because
we are operating without any admin support, our usual prompt efficient responses are less than
expected.
 
Regards Cllr Carolyn Flynn Vice Chair Thornton le Dale Parish Council
Thornton le Dale Parish Council
PO BOX 92
PICKERING YO18 9AT

Web site: www.thornton-le-dale.org.uk
 
Please note the Clerk works part-time 12 hrs per week, normally over a 3 or 4 day period
Mon– Weds/Thurs. All messages will be dealt with at the earliest opportunity, in line with
work-load and priorities.
 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.thornton-le-dale.org.uk%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cplanning%40northyorkmoors.org.uk%7Cb3c07f9b412645cf381a08dabd86d831%7C9274211af03b4a5ba0e0073114a9db0b%7C1%7C0%7C638030684088341590%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=c%2B97Z%2BZPR%2BhWeV5xCLnNlBUFUsZQH4osHwatZQmyNrI%3D&reserved=0


From:
To:

Subject: RE: NYM/2022/0724 AND 2022/0764
Date: 26 October 2022 15:05:57

Emily
 
I’ve been able to have a brief discussion about these two schemes with Mike Hawtin,
who has had more detailed involvement with the site and the background to this
replacement lighting proposal.  Whilst the replacement of existing lighting units at both
the Visitor Centre and in the Courtyard area with ‘dark skies’ compatible units is
welcome, it is not completely clear from the information provided that the proposed
replacements are on a like for like basis (ie that no new lighting units are proposed
above the number already present).  Whilst it is understood that this is the intention
behind the proposals, if would be useful if the applicant could be asked to clarify this
formally for the purposes of both applications.  Obviously this is a very important
location from a dark skies perspective and it will be helpful if the proposals are
sufficiently clear on exactly what is proposed and where.
 
Mike may be able to provide further advice on this scheme if required.
 
Kind regards
 
Rob
 
Rob Smith
Senior Minerals Planner
 
North York Moors National Park Authority
The Old Vicarage
Bondgate
Helmsley
York
YO62 5BP
 
Tel. no. 01439 772553
Web:  www.northyorkmoors.org.uk

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.northyorkmoors.org.uk%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cplanning%40northyorkmoors.org.uk%7C70784343d38c43d41a3d08dab75b3384%7C9274211af03b4a5ba0e0073114a9db0b%7C1%7C0%7C638023899568337820%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=4g6TprmzIsErQtXzpkCA6aJx5SZLtxQeLjxorRSWDME%3D&reserved=0
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